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D2D Orientation Program 2020-2021 

 

Schedule 

 
Date Time Program 

 

 

     6/9/2021 

 9.30 AM - 10.00 AM Reporting 

10:00 AM  - 10:45 AM  Profile form Filling and Hostel Allotment 

10:45 AM  - 11:00 AM Refreshment and High Tea 

11:00 AM  -  11:30 AM  Orientation Program  

11:40 AM  -  11:55  AM Interaction with Head of Department 

12:05 PM  -  12:30 PM  Campus Visit  

 

 

Reporting Venue: 

Room No. A202. Second Floor, Block A, 

MBIT, New Vallabh Vidyanagar 

 

Organized By: - 

Madhuben&Bhanubhai Patel Institute of Technology 

(A Constituent College of CVM University), 

New Vallabh Vidyanagar 
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Computer and IT department organized the Orientation Program function for Newly 

Admitted D2D Students batch of 2021. The event was coordinated by  CE and IT 

department. 

The program started with welcome speech Prof. Ashwini Jha followed by prayer 

sang by Prof. Tejal Tandel. After the prayer, and introduction of Principal madam, Prof. Dr. 

Archana Nanoty inspired newly admitted students by sharing motivational speech and her 

guiding words. 

 

After the Principal Madam Speech, Prof. Nirav Raja, HOD CE department and Dr. 

Hetal Chudasama, HOD IT department welcoming to all D2D Students in MBIT. After 

Orientation Program  Prof. Tapan and Prof. Sagar visited the campus to all newly admitted 

Students. 

At the end of function, Prof Ashwini Jha presented vote of thanks followed by MBIT 

Anthem and National Anthem. 

Faculty members and technical team contributed in the success of  this D2D 

Orientation Program. 

 

  


